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The Belvedere staff and I wish you and your families a Merry Christmas! 

 

This year has been full of hurdles and unexpected turn of events. Despite the limitations 2020 had on us, 

we hope that everyone was able to make the best out of this year. 

 

We hope that you can enjoy this day with your families and loved ones. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


